
Figure 2: According to
Resources for the
Future, the average
American household
can expect
approximately
$170-$220 in annual
savings in electricity
bills and reductions in
the costs of goods and
services over the next
decade.

https://www.rff.org/publications/issue-briefs/retail-electricity-rates-under-the-inflation-reduction-act-of-2022/

